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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA still to provide personal advice in Jihlava
 (Prague, 25 June 2020) Next week, the Inspectorate of South Bohemian and Vysočina Regions will move to a single seat in České Budějovice. The organisational change is made mainly due to the efficiency of the activities of the regional inspectorate of the CTIA. Consumers will still benefit from the possibility of personal advice from inspectors and inspection activities won‘t be restricted in any way. 

With effect from June 30, 2020, the Inspectorate of South Bohemian and Vysočina will not operate its office in Jihlava, at the address Oflstého 15, due to the centralization of employees of the inspectorate. Of course, it will continue to carry out its substantive and local competence in the Vysočina Region (in 2019, it carried out almost 1,000 inspections in the Vysočina Region and will continue to do so). The advisory and information service within personal visits will also maintain for consumers. Specific hours will be published on our website www.coi.cz. 
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